
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov

Date: 8/8/2017 12:19:41 PM
Subject: Re: August 17th

​Thanks a lot. Is it possible to do both meals and a center visit? I think that's what we did in West Columbia, 
right?


From: Page, Hank 
Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 11:57 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: August 17th 
 
Senior centers are usually most active between 10:30a and 12:30p (especially if he wants to meet / talk with 
seniors there). Generally, lunch in the centers is served around 11:30a-11:45a. Home delivered meal routes 
typically are in motion between 10:30a and noon.
 
I’ve been in the longest staff meeting ever and I tried to escape to call Ray Fontaine, Executive Director of the 
Horry County Council on Aging, before lunch. However, he had just left when I called due to attending a 
funeral at 1:00p. I wanted to make him aware that the LG would be in town next week (as a courtesy) and also 
see if he had any suggestions as to what site would be best, based on their activities as well as the LG’s travel 
route between meetings.
 
The time frames I mentioned above should be the same, but I will connect with Ray ASAP and get back with 
you. Just wanted to forward this information so I didn’t hold up any other scheduling of meetings.
 
Hank
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, August 07, 2017 1:10 PM
 
To: Page, Hank 
Subject: August 17th
 
​Hank, our visit to the Horry Sheriff can be anytime after 10. LG will have a private meeting from 8:30-9:30 in 
NMB. The question is if we should visit a center and/or deliver meals on our way to Conway (maybe Carolina 
Forest or even the one near Conway). Let me know what you think works best and the timeframe. I’ll 
coordinate with Sheriff Thompson after that. Thanks
 
DV
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